
 
 

 
 

 

 

CWA/KRE 
 
3 October 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers 
 
Re: Support for our local Poppy Appeal collections  
 
I am writing to ask that, once again, and as I requested this time last year, you consider providing some of your 

precious time to support our local annual Poppy Appeal.  In conjunction with our town’s lead on this, Mr Sholto 

Morton, we are looking for the following at either our local Tesco or Morrisons stores on Saturday 2 & Sunday 3 

November and Saturday 9 & Sunday 10 November 2019: 

 

• assistance for a two-hour slot between 9.00 am and 7.00 pm; and 

• a parent/adult family member and child partnership for both supervision as well as money collecting and age 

related restrictions. 

 

Whilst we would politely ask that your child wears full Plume Academy uniform if you were to be kind enough to 

assist, please note this is not a formal academy related activity. It relates to Plume family members supporting a key 

charity from our local community. 

 

Again, any time, help and commitment would be greatly appreciated, and if you feel you are able to do so, please 

contact Mr Morton via 07876 182794, or via sholto.morton@talktalk.net 

 

Many thanks in anticipation of your usual level of support. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Mr C A Wakefield 
Principal 
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